
 
 

Griffin Road Area Stormwater Improvement Project (GRASIP) 

Phase 1 Construction Kick-off 

Public Information Meeting 
 

South Regional Library 

8065 Lely Cultural Parkway,  

Naples, FL 34113 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 17, 2021 · 4 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Project Description: 

The Griffin Road Area Stormwater Improvement Project (GRASIP) Phase 1 construction is planned to 

provide an improved drainage outfall for the lands lying adjacent to Barefoot Williams Road. The project 

calls for upsizing three driveway culverts in the existing ditch along the east side of Barefoot Williams 

Road and installing a box culvert at the intersection of Price Street and Barefoot Williams Road.  At the 

southern end of the ditch a new, larger discharge inlet structure will be installed.  These improvements 

will help reduce existing potential flooding conditions and allow more stormwater to flow into the 

Rookery Bay National Estuarine Research Reserve where it is needed to benefit coastal wetlands. 

 

 

During construction there will be some temporary impacts to traffic along Barefoot Williams Road, and 

during construction of the box culvert at Price Street there will be a need to temporarily close Price Street 

at Barefoot Williams Road. Local traffic will be accommodated.  

 

Proposed Schedule:   
1.  The project design is completed. 

2.  The project has completed the county’s competitive bidding process and the Board of County 

Commissioners awarded it to contractor D. N. Higgins, Inc.   

3.  Construction is estimated to begin in the spring of 2021 and be completed in approximately three 

months. 

    

Contacts: 
Principal Project Manager Joe Delate, RLA - Joseph.Delate@colliercountyfl.gov or 239-252-8192 
Community Liaison Connie Deane - connie.deane@colliercountyfl.gov or 239-252-8365 
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